
October 22, 1996 

 

 

 

Ms. Melanie Switzer  

Unsolved Mysteries 

Cosgrove Meurer Productions 

4303 West Verdugo 

Burbank, CA  91505 

 

Dear Ms. Switzer: 

 

Enclosed please find a copy of the transcript of the Review Board’s hearing in Los Angeles, CA held 

on September 17, 1996.  I have also enclosed a copy of the FBI document I sent by fax on October 

22, 1996. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 

 


